

LEVITTOWN PUBLIC SCHOOLS

Levittown Memorial Education Center 150 Abbey Lane Levittown, NY 11756



Success for Every Student

Todd Winch Assistant Superintendent for Instruction 516-434-7025

November 2020

Dear Parents,

We hope this letter finds you and your family healthy and safe. As you are aware our LAP and LAMP programs are running again this year while following all necessary protocol and guidelines to keep your children safe and secure. However, the District is now faced with unforeseen COVID-related expenses, and we are incurring additional costs to maintain the LAP and LAMP programs. As you may remember both LAP and LAMP were established as 100% self-sustaining programs.

In an effort to keep up with these additional expenses, we need to increase the programs' tuitions by \$10 a month per registered child. Please note that this is the first tuition increase since the LAP program began 25 years ago. It is our hope that this marginal amount will assist to defray the COVID-related expenses and help to maintain the programs without having to make significant changes to both LAP and LAMP. Please know that our constant goal is to provide you with a safe and secure childcare environment.

The updated costs are as follows:

Program	Frequency	Previous monthly	New monthly tuition
		tuition	
LAP	3 Day Program, first child	\$100	\$110
LAP	3 Day Program, each add'l child	\$60	\$70
LAP	5 Day Program, first child	\$150	\$160
LAP	5 Day Program, each add'l child	\$90	\$100
LAMP	Any child	\$100	\$110

The additional costs will be reflected in MySchoolBucks as of December 1, 2020. We appreciate your understanding, and as always, we are grateful for your continued support

Sincerely,

Todd Winch

Assistant Superintendent for Instruction